
MANOR PRIMARY
NEWSLETTER

Tuesday 12th - 9.30am
Wednesday 13th - 9.30am

Thursday 14th - 10.00am
Friday 15th - 2.00pm

Tuesday 19th - 1.45pm
Tuesday 19th - 6.00pm

Thursday 14th - 1.45pm
Thursday 14th - 6.00pm

PTA Meeting
Wednesady 15th November, 6pm

Children in Need
Friday 18th November - wear sports/non-uniform

Flu Vaccinations
Friday 8th December

Christmas Plays
Nursery + Reception: 

Year 1 + Year 2:

Year 3 + Year 4:

Year 5 + Year 6:

Early Finish
School closes at 1.30pm on Friday 22nd December.

INSET Day
Monday 8th January

We hope that all of our families who
celebrate either Diwali or Bandi Chhor
Diwas have a fantastic weekend. In Mrs
Pape’s assembly, the children enjoyed
talking about how they are going to
celebrate, with a particular thanks to:
Raksha, Amrit, Sophia, Amaya, Isla and
Ryan from 4SP. 

10th November 2023

Office Staffing Update
We are thrilled to announce that our
new Office Manager, Mrs Flanagan,
started this week. She is a fantastic
asset to the school and I am sure you
will make her feel very welcome.

Diwali & 
Bandi Chhor Diwas

We hope you had a lovely half term
break and have enjoyed the first
week back.

Flu Vaccination
Flu vaccinations began on Friday
10th November. If your child was not
vaccinated during this session, they
can be vaccinated on Friday 8th
December. Use the below link to give
your consent if you have not already
done so:
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.
uk/flu/2023/walsall 

PTA Meeting
Please come along to the PTA
meeting on Wednesday. We need as
many volunteers as possible and
would love to hear your ideas for
events. All are welcome!

Important Dates

Next Friday, we will be celebrating
Children in Need by collecting money
and wearing something spotty -
clothes, face paints, hair...! Time to get
creative! If children do not have
anything spotty to wear, they may
come into school in non-school
uniform. Each class will also be taking
part in some of Pudsey Bear’s
challenges!

Children in Need


